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September 2022
Dear Parents,
This letter is to inform you that the D3 boys’ basketball season is upon us.  All athletes must have permission forms signed and current health forms on file with our nurse before they start practicing. Mr. João Marques and Mr. Jason Herminio will be coaching the team.

Practices will be every Monday and Tuesday from 3:45-5:30pm. The fall season is September 19th until November 19th. The end of season tournament will take place from November 17th–19th, with the venue TBD. As games are scheduled, you will receive an email notification and the details will be posted on the school’s website calendar.
Players are expected to make all reasonable efforts to be available for practices, games and their Local tournament. Players who cannot attend due to extenuating circumstances are expected to communicate with their coach as soon as the conflict is identified.  We share a common goal of instilling a sense of responsibility in our students and, to this end, unexcused absences may impact playing time, selection for the tournament or even continued participation on the team.  Please refer to the Secondary Student Handbook for a full description of excused and unexcused absences.
All athletes must have permission forms signed and updated Health Forms on file before they may attend practices.  If your child needs the Late Bus, they must sign up by e-mailing accounts@caislisbon.org directly or via TEAMS with the days the bus is needed and where the student is going. If a student signs up for the Late Bus and then decides they do not need it, they must speak to the Accounts Office personally to withdraw.  Continual “no shows” run the risk of being denied the Late Bus Service.  

During the season, the Division 3 team participates in practices and scrimmages with the Varsity team. Should your child be invited to join the Varsity team for tournaments and games, further information will be provided.  If you have any questions, please contact me at athletics@caislisbon.org.

Sincerely,
Gus Ferreira (96 575 5752)
Athletics Coordinator

I give my son________________________ permission to practice with the varsity team.

__________________________                   __________________________

         Parent’s signature                                  Parent’s signature (in case of shared custody)                                         
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